
I, Sylvia Colasacco, oppose SJR201. One day the democrat supermajority will NOT be a majority and if 
this goes through, the shoe will end up on the democrat’s foot when bad bills get rushed through 
sloppily and ignoring a large part of Oregonian’s who’s representation may not be as strong as who ever 
the majority party is. 
 
I used to be a democrat. I am disgusted with the supermajority’s behavior. The democrat party has 
become tyrannical. The fact that they don’t want to send a bill, (that shouldn’t have even been brought 
up in the short session,) to the voters is indicative at just how tyrannical,  desperate and short sighted 
they’ve become. More people are turning away from the democratic party. It’s not a matter of if but 
when they lose their current majority. When they want to deny quorum, (which they have in the past,) 
this bill will have done away with that ability. 
 
I suggest the democrat party of Oregon get out of their bubble and listen to the concerns of citizens no 
matter what political party they belong to. 18% of those who signed for Governor Brown’s recall were 
democrats. Keep that in mind before continuing to act drunk with power. 
 
Sincerely, 
Sylvia Colasacco 
Portland, OR 
 


